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1) BCRG draft Goal - for comment   
 
At our November BCRG meeting, I proposed a draft goal for the group to work towards. This draft 
goal was developed using input from participants of the previous meeting. The proposed goal was 
discussed in November, and the feedback received resulted in the following amended statement: 

BCRG Goal 
Brooklyn Industrial Precinct industries are considered part of the local community. They operate to 
modern-day standards, comply with all regulations, and contribute to the best possible amenity for 

people who live, work and recreate in the area. 

 
I have tried to incorporate all of the feedback that was provided; note that I had to make a call on 
aspects of feedback that were contradictory. 
 
Is this a goal that you would be happy for BCRG to pursue? Please provide any comments to 
jen@kismetforward.com.au by 18 December 2014.  Given the consultation that has already 
occurred, at this stage I am only after comments from you if you cannot live with the statement as 
shown above. (Balancing the comments of such a large group can be very challenging!!) 

  

If your further comments result in the need for a dramatic change to the statement I will bring it 

back to the February meeting for final sign-off. 

Otherwise, I will finalise the statement and incorporate it in the revised BCRG booklet so that too 

can be completed. 

 

Thank you 

Jen Lilburn, Convenor BCRG  

 

2)BCRG meeting Notes 
 
The draft meeting notes from the November BCRG forum are now available form the BrooklynIP 
website. Click here to download. 
 
The meeting notes from the August and May meetings have been finalised are are also available on 
the website. Click here to download. 
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3) Best Wishes for the Festive Season 
 
Jen and I would like to wish everyone a very safe and happy festive season. Thank you all for your 
hard work and continued commitment to BCRG and all we hope to achieve together. 

BCRG Community Forum meeting dates for 2014 are Wednesday February 12, May 14, August 13 

and November 19. 

 

Andrea Mason 
Executive Officer.  Brooklyn Community Representative Group 
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